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Above, CAC Chairman Steve Felch, right, and Dan Kulynych atop a tractor trailer, assisting 
with unloading trees. Below, unloading continues—Photos by Robert Cox and Susan Phillips
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Above, CAC member Suzanne Wheatcraft, tagging a Live Oak for future delivery, and below, 
Bill Steenland and Suzanne assist ProGreen staff in planting a Wax Myrtle on Dorothy and Bill 
Steenland’s property on Loblolly Drive.—Ptofos by Robert Cox
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ProGreen planting team members around one of the residential placement trees. From left: 
Austin Smith, Jack Eckles, Omar Martine, and Greg Browne.—Photo by Robert Cox

PINE KNOLL SHORES POLICE DEPARTMENT

Reentry Pass Reminder
Effective immediately, Pine Knoll Shores reentry passes will be 
issued from December 1 through May 31 only. No passes will be 
issued during hurricane season. Pine Knoll Shores residents and 
homeowners are encouraged to check your reentry passes now to 
be sure you know where they are. If you are unable to find your 
pass, stop by the public safety building at 314 Salter Path Road 
before May 31 and pick up a new one. Please be prepared to show 
your driver’s license with your Pine Knoll Shores address, a util­
ity bill with your address or your purchase/rental paperwork. We 
cannot issue a reentry pass without one of these types of docu­
mentation. If you are out of town and will not return before May 
31, please email Natalie Gibble at ngibble@townofpks.com to 
make arrangements for your pass. Please note that there is a $25 

S' fee for replacing a previously issued pass.
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